
December 2020 - February 2021  

December was a substantial month for St. Francis as we received 80 computers from the 

Diocese. Now that we have 1-1 laptops in grades K-8, we are able to use technology to 

transform the traditional classroom experience into student-centered experiences that 

allows students to take an active part in their own learning.  

   

                                     ​Grade 5 Students at work on the new computers     

Continuing to do things outside of the box, students participated in “Breakfast with                         

Santa”. The parents and well wishers provided breakfast and gift items for the students.                           

Our annual Christmas Show was filmed professionally and shared with parents via YouTube.  

Catholic Schools Week was moved to February 7th - 12th this year. At St. Francis we have                                 

decided to celebrate for the whole month (See Calendar attached). Many of our activities                           

were zoomed since we needed to ensure that all students and staff were safe. See two                               

pictures of students’ art work, and the prekindergarten light expo below: 

  

                                               Art pieces on display for Catholic Schools’ Week 
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